From:
 charm6212

 To:
 R Thomas Homan

 Cc:
 Elaine McCloskey

Subject: City Council Meeting 8/2/22 Re aggregate power public weigh in request

Date: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 9:16:00 AM

Mr. Tom Homan,

You made a point to say in the city council meeting July 25th that the Ordinance No. 22-73, [an ordinance authorizing the City of Delaware to perform all actions necessary to effectuate an opt-out electric service aggregation program pursuant to Ohio Revised Code Section 4928.2, directing the Delaware County Board of Elections to submit the ballot question to electors and declaring an emergency] should have 3 readings so that the public could weigh in on this. To have a meeting on a Tuesday evening August 2nd, which happens to be election day for the public to weigh in is a bit odd.

There should be an even-handed discussion about this.

A fifty to one hundred dollar increase per resident as quoted by the representative of Scioto Energy on aggregate power in the July 25th City Council meeting is a lot given that inflation is high and rising.

The public participation is important given that the 3rd reading will be the next City Council meeting next week.

Please reconsider bringing this to a vote without adequate public weigh in. Thank you, Christie McVicker